
 
DEAR VBS FAMILIES,  

We want to thank you for joining STELLAR Vacation Bible School Stellar where we rockets kids on an 

out-of-this-world adventure that’s light years of faith-building fun.  

 

Some Important NOTES: 

• All students Check In with Mission Control (Registration) Every Day 

• 5:30PM ~ All Students will begin in the Sanctuary for Sing & Play Celebration* 

• Pickup Child(ren) @ 8:15pm 

o Kindergarten-6th grade: Sanctuary from their crew leader 

o Preschool: Preschool will have their own CLOSING – pick up your child at the Preschool 

Room in School wing. 

 -  Due to safety concerns please enter the building to pick up your child in person. – Then be careful in 

the parking lot as you depart as there will be a lot of kids going to vehicles.  

*Preschool Parents: On the FIRST Night (Sunday) – Mission Control will direct you to where Preschoolers 

will begin. On Mon-Thurs they will begin in the Sanctuary!  

 

Mission Project: 

Our Mission Project again for this year is Christ’s Care for Kenya – Where we have sponsored a boy 

from Kenya named Elias.  

Our COIN MISSION: (Monday: Pennies; Tuesday: nickels; Wednesday: quarters/dollars; Thursday: dimes.) 

Let’s fill up our ROCKET SHIP – Located up front in the sanctuary! 

For more info on this mission: https://engage.lcms.org/caring-for-children-in-kenya-fall-2016/ 

 

Closings Celebrations - Each Night: 

There will be a closing each night of VBS starting at 7:50pm. Families are welcome to join us for this fun 

time of praise and learning! 

 

Meals: We will again have PRE-LAUNCH VBS MEALS! 

 Monday-Thursday; no meal Sunday 

Meals(4:45pm-5:20):  (each meal comes with a side and drink)  

Monday: Turkey, Ham or cheese sandwiches  Tuesday: Taco in a bag 

Wednesday: Hot dogs     Thursday: Pizza 

 

Volunteers: We are blessed with a lot of wonderful volunteers! Praise God for their amazing service! 

 

Comments or Questions:  

Please email DCE Christopher Brown (chris.brown@stpaulsperham.org). 

 

PLEASE Pray for a STELLAR week of VBS, for the children, and for all the volunteers which make this 

week go. God is very good!!! 

 

God Bless ~ DCE Chris & St. Paul’s VBS Team 
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